
DP WORLD ENDS INDUSTRIAL 
ACTION WITH FOUR-YEAR 
AGREEMENT WITH MUA

DP World has successfully secured a 
pivotal four-year agreement with the 
Maritime Union of Australia, marking 

the conclusion of all industrial disputes. 
Facilitated by the Fair Work Commission, this 
breakthrough brings much-needed relief to  
the logistics and shipping sectors, promising  
a period of stability and enhanced  
operational efficiency.

Replacing the previous contract that lapsed 
in September 2023, the new agreement 
incorporates crucial provisions designed to 
ensure equitable compensation, heightened 
safety measures, efficient fatigue management, 
as well as assurances of job security and a 
balanced work-life for employees.

Nicolaj Noes, the Executive Vice President at 
DP World Oceania, expressed his contentment 
with the outcome, stating, “this agreement 

is a testament to our commitment to our 
workforce and to providing uninterrupted 
services to our customers. We are now 
focused on moving forward, restoring 
the supply chain operations, and working 
collaboratively with our employees to 
rebuild confidence among our customers 
and make a positive impact on the  
national economy.” 

DP World extends its gratitude to the Fair 
Work Commission, various governmental 
bodies, industry groups, small and medium-
sized enterprises, and customers for their 
support throughout the negotiation phase. 
This emphasises the company’s dedication 
to revitalising and enhancing supply chain 
functions across Australia.


